
Spring OPA Campout 2018 

HARD OIL DAYS – BLACK GOLD RUSH 

May 18 - 21, 2018. 

Hosted by Sarnia 4T’s 

Brigden Fairgrounds 

2435 Courtright Line, Brigden, ON  N0N 1BO 
GPS Coordinates: Lat 42.811 419, Long 82.280 408 

Potable Water Available on Grounds 

Please do not Arrive Before 9:00 AM Thursday morning when the Gates Open 
Please Enter Grounds via Courtright Line (Hwy 80) entrance.  Watch for Campout Directional Signs. 

Please come with Fresh Water Tanks FULL and Holding Tanks EMPTY 

Come Learn about the First Oil Discovery 
Registration   $20.00 CDN    Activity Fee  $80.00 CDN 
Thursday night is Early Bird night @ $25.00 CDN 2nd Family in Unit pays Registration Fee only 

Activity Fee includes Friday, Saturday & Sunday night’s camping & excludes Saturday Supper 

Roast Beef Dinner 

Will your Chapter do a Hospitality?    _____ 5:00 PM Saturday May 19 
  Children under 6        Free 

Do you need a Project Table?   ______   Children 6 – 10        $  8.00 
     All Others                 $20.00 

Must be paid by May 1/2018 

Make cheques payable to:   Spring OPA 2018 

Send Completed Registration Form & Fees (Registration and Dinners) to: 

Don & Bonita Willock 
1048 Fairlane Ave 
Sarnia, ONT  N7S 3J8 
(519) 542-2244 
donbonwil@sympatico.ca 

    Registration       Dinners 

Received:      $_______________   $__________________ 

Date: ___________________________      Signed: __________________________________________________ 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Name:  _____________________________________ Address:  _____________________________________ 

City:  ______________________________________________ Prov:  _______ Postal Code:  _______________ 

Handicapped:  Yes   ____     # of Dinners:      Children under 6: _______  
 # of Adults:  ___    # of Teens:   ____       Children 6-10::     _______ 
# of Youth:     ___     0 – 5  ___ 6 – 9  ___   10 – 12  ____   All Others:     _______ 

If you plan to bring your GRANDCHILDREN, please register them!!! 


